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MEMORANDUM OF FINDINGS AND DETERMINATION

To: 		Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor

From: 		James Heaven, Civil Engineer 1, CTDEEP, State Dams Division

Date:		 May 8, 2023

Subject: 	CEPA Findings – Seymour Reservoir No. 4 Dam Repair Project Naugatuck State Forest – Oxford, CT

On February, 21, 2023 the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (CTDEEP) published a Notice of Scoping in the Environmental Monitor to solicit comments for repairs being made to  Seymour Reservoir No. 4 in Oxford, CT. No comments were received during the public comment period. 

Attached is the Environmental Review Checklist for the project. Based on the Environmental review checklist, and since no comments or concerns were received, CTDEEP has concluded that the project does not require the preparation of an Environmental Impact Evaluation under CEPA.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (860) 519-7029.







	79 Elm Street
Hartford, CT 06106-5127
860.424.3000
	An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer
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